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As a reminder: 

100% is recognised as an expected level of school attendance.   

If your child is out of school for 3 days each term, then their attendance is below 95% and theyõre  

spending more days out of school than in it! Should your child need time off due to illness, this figure will 

quickly become even lower. Because five days of school equates to 25 hours of learning, catching up with 

extra work out of school is unrealistic. From a young personõs perspective, missing schools means:  

As restrictions begin to lift, I am sure that some families may be looking to take holidays. As usual we 

politely request that parents and carers should plan their holidays around school breaks and not take 

their children out of school on holiday, during term time. Where a parent or carer wishes to take their 

child out of school for whatever reason, the onus is on them to apply for a leave of absence and 

demonstrate why they believe the circumstances are exceptional. This form can be found on our            

website here . Schools make decisions on granting leave of absence but will not normally do so for a  

holiday. Whilst we recognise the desire for families to take time away together, children have already 

missed so much in-school time due to the pandemic.  

Term Time Holidays  

1. Missing out on fun projects and school activities  

2. Struggling to catch up on work  

3. Disconnecting with school friends 

LŦ ȅƻǳ ƘŀǾŜ ŘƻǿƴƭƻŀŘŜŘ ǘƘŜ {ŎƘƻƭŀǊtŀŎƪ tŀǊŜƴǘ 

!ǇǇ ǘƘŜƴ ȅƻǳ Ŏŀƴ ǎŜŜ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘϥǎ ŀǧŜƴŘŀƴŎŜ ŬƎǳǊŜǎ 

ŀǎ ǿŜƭƭ ŀǎ ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛŎŀǘŜ ǿƛǘƘ ǘƘŜ ǎŎƘƻƻƭΣ ǳǇŘŀǘŜ ȅƻǳǊ 

ŘŜǘŀƛƭǎ ŀƴŘ ƳƻǊŜΥ  

LŦ ȅƻǳ ƘŀǾŜ ƴƻǘ ŀƴŘ ǿƻǳƭŘ ƭƛƪŜ ǘƻ Řƻ ǎƻΣ 

ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ŎƻƴǘŀŎǘ ǘƘŜ ƻŶŎŜ ƻƴ                             

ƛƴŦƻϪŀǊƪōƭŀŎƪƭŀƴŘǎǇǊƛƳŀǊȅΦƻǊƎ  

²Ŝ ǘƘŀƴƪ ȅƻǳ ŦƻǊ ȅƻǳǊ ǎǳǇǇƻǊǘ ŀƴŘ                

ǳƴŘŜǊǎǘŀƴŘƛƴƎ ƛƴ ǘƘƛǎ ƳŀǧŜǊΦ 

bŀǘŀƭƛŜ wŀƴƪƛƴ 

Natalie Rankin | Principal 

https://arkblacklandsprimary.org/sites/default/files/Absence%20Request%20-%20Withdrawal%20from%20Learning%20Application.pdf


 

Year 2 have been studying the work of Pablo Picasso this term. They began          

by looking at all the different periods of his work, then focussed in on his          

surrealist period, particularly how he created portraits. Here are some of 

their creative interpretations. Donõt they look fab? 

Year 5 and 6  

As part of our Science topic, Spring and Summer, Year 

One tried various fruit and vegetables that are currently 

in season from across the UK. Kent strawberries had the 

best result, with radishes and rhubarb receiving a mixed 

review! 

Ukulele Hootennany 

This week, Year 5 and 6 took part in a Ukulele 

Hootenanny workshop led by Ark Music.  

They played 4 different songs in their session and 

the children described it as 'hard but fun', building 

their resilience in music when trying                           

to play new songs.  

Year 2  



Heroes Royal Mail Stamp Design Competition  

. 






